Australian Parliament
Joint Standing Committee on Migration
Submission no. 319

Dear Sir or Madam, | would like to express my fervent hope that multiculturalism as we
know it be replaced with freedom of religious affiliation as we knew it in Australia before
the threat of sharia law.Thank You,





